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Oregon's vote by mail system is something we can be proud of.  It got us theough 

covid, it has helped to increase voter participation (isn't that what we want in a 

democracy?) and it has bedn in place for some time with little or no problems. 

Why change?  Because we have a Republican army interested in suppressing our 

votes.  They do it under the guise of efficiency, but we all know that this is actually 

because they are theeatened by increasing voter participation. Vote no and stand up 

for democracy.   

Respectfully, Joyce Berman 


